
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! 

 

Friday 3rd May 2019 

Monday 6th May                                                                           
Bank Holiday  - School is 
closed!    

Wb 13th May KS2 SATs week 

Wb 20th May KS1 SATs 
week 

Wednesday 22nd May Year 4 
Class assembly 2.50pm 

Friday 24th May Year 3 Class 
assembly 9.05am 

Friday 24th May - Finish school 
for half term 

Tuesday 4th June - Start 
school gates open 8.45am 

Tuesday 4th June - Year 3 trip to Ribchester Roman 
Museum 

Thursday 27th June -Sports day. 

Headteacher’s Note:     

It’s been another exceedingly busy week in school.  

We had 3 school trips this week -Years 2 & 4 enjoyed a 
day out at Brockholes Nature Reserve. Luckily, the 
weather was kind and they all had a wonderful time  
taking a walk on the wild side! The children in Year 1 
also had a great day out at Hesketh Farm Park. It was 
lovely to hear their stories about handling the baby 
chicks and feeding the lambs and of course the tractor 
ride. All the children behaved beautifully and were a 
credit to the school – well done to all. 

I would like to thank all the parents and carers who 
came to support our first Chocolate Bingo Evening. It 
was a very successful night, raising over £300 and I hope 
you all enjoyed it. Congratulations to the winners - 
please don’t eat all the chocolate at once! 

I hope you all enjoy the Bank holiday weekend and have 
some nice things planned with your loved ones. 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.                        
Mrs Stinchon  

Well Done! 

We would just like to say how proud we are of Hettie. 

She has had her hair cut and donated it to ‘The Little 

Princess Trust’. Hettie has written  a short note to explain 

why she wanted to do this. 

On Monday, I got ten inches of hair cut off to donate to 

the Little Princess Trust. I felt sorry for the children going 

through cancer and wanted to help as much as I could. 

Even though it took a while to grow it long, and I’ve 

wanted it like that for a long time, I really wanted to help. 

It must be really hard having cancer so that’s why I      

donated. Little Princess Trust is something that your hair 

will get made into a wig and someone with cancer can 

wear it. It also may not be the best way to help but I did 

something that will hopefully make them smile     :-D! 

Hettie 

 

 

 

Please can all parents and carers ensure that 

children always have their P.E kits available in 

school. It is very frustrating when children do 

not have their kit and need to borrow items 

or even miss out altogether! Kit should       

include the following items: a white t-shirt, 

black shorts and black pumps for indoor, 

trainers for outdoor. Thank you. 
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Inter-School Competitions 
Parents and Carers are always welcome to come and                 
support us at our inter-school competitions. Mr Irvine 
will continue to enter us into as many of these as   
possible. Look out for participation letters for             
up-coming events.  
Tuesday 14th May KS1 Athletics at Pendle Vale 
 

 

Monday  4.00 –5.00pm                                                                           

KS2 Cross Country  with Mr Irvine - at 

Trawden Recreation Ground, Children to 

be transported by parents/carers.                                                                           

29th April, 13th May & 20th May  

Tuesday 3.30-4.30pm 

KS1 Photography Club with Mr Irvine 

Starts 23rd April –21st May (last one) 

Tuesday 3.30 - 4.45pm 

KS2 Stagedoor Drama Classes 

Starts 30th April - 25th June (last one) 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS2 Football                                                                               

Starts 1st May - 22nd May (last one) 

KS2 Gardening with Mr Lomax & Mrs Nelson                                                              

Starts 24th April - 22nd May (last 

one) 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                  

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

   Clothing Collection  

Continuing the theme of recycling, we would like to 

remind you that the PTFA would still like any           

unwanted clothing. This can be placed at the back of 

the garage, in the staff carpark. We have arranged 

for the clothing to be collected on 23rd May, so 

please can we have it before this date.  

 

Also don’t forget we 

would like green bottle 

tops to be sent into 

school too! 

Thank you. 

Thank you! 

We would like to say a big thank you to LBS 

Garden Outlet who have donated lots of 

seedlings, pots and supplies for our           

Gardening Club. Please quote TRAWDEN-

FOREST at the till for a 10% discount - get 

planting!! 


